
SATTE-2024 is one of the largest tourism exhibitions in India, where major tour operators exchange experiences
and build relationships with representatives of the tourism and transportation industries from various countries.
The exhibition will take place from February 22nd to 24th, and the national carrier of the Republic of Uzbekistan
is represented by a delegation at its own booth. 



We would like to remind you that Uzbekistan Airways regularly operates 6 flights from Tashkent to Delhi, and
starting from the spring-summer navigation period, flights from Tashkent to Mumbai will be resumed with a
frequency of 2 flights per week. 













 Download PDF 

https://corp.uzairways.com/index.php/en/print/pdf/node/1573

